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Wednesday 11th  January 2012

IMPORTANT MESSAGE FOR ALL PARENTS/GUARDIANS

SCHOOL DINNERS

Dear Parents,

Many parents at the school are eligible for free school meals for their children but haven’t contacted the school to organise this service for them.

Sorting this out is a very simple process, would only take a few minutes and could save families over £285 a year per child!

If you think you could be eligible you can:

· Contact your class teacher 

· Speak to Mr. Raw Rees

Not every family will want their children to have school dinners every day. By registering your details the school can provide a packed lunch for any trips or excursions taken by classes during the academic Year.
We’d like to talk to you before Friday the 13th January or no later than Monday 15th January as we will be supplying the Local Education Authority with updated information regarding school dinners on that day.

Yours sincerely,

H. Raw Rees
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